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The Roscommon Young Carers & Newry Northern Ireland Young carers groups organized a joint 

activity outing North 2 South visit on Saturday 30th March 2012. 
They group met in the beautiful settings of Cuisle Holiday Centre in Donamon Castle. 

The children had a tour of the Donamon Castle with Father Michael who explained the history of the 

Castle to the children, afterward they enjoyed lunch in the Cuisle Holiday Centre, the children then 
enjoyed sports activities with Annette Mc Geeney from The Roscommon Sports Partnership, where 

the kids enjoyed the sports worked together in team building, the children also enjoyed the flower 
arranging provided by Bernie Naughton from the VEC. A very enjoyable day was had by not only the 

children, the Volunteers and the Co-ordinators involved in this project. 

We would like to thank All the Newry Young Carers for travelling to Roscommon and look forward to 
meeting with the group at a later date, Also to thank Father Michael in Donamon Castle, Our 

Volunteers, The Bank of Ireland Castlerea for their donation of swimming bags, Banks est.;. 
Also a big thank you to the all the Cuisle Staff for a great day had by all. 

Maureen Connelly RLP Co-ordinator 085-8020901 
Bernie Dowling Roscommon Carers Association Co-ordinator.086-8099494 

 

 

 

 


